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Natasha Raut

201/202 B-Wing, New Vinay Chs,
Manipada Village Road, Kalina,
Mumbai, MAHARASHTRA 400098
India

Dear Natasha,

Congratulations! I am delighted to  offer you admission  to the University of California, Berkeley for
fall 2019! You have been admitted to the College of Letters and Science.

If you choose to enroll, you will need to select a First Year Pathway in addition to accepting your offer
of admission. Learn more about these pathways and the opportunities they present for your start at UC
Berkeley by reading the First Year Pathways information sheet
<https://apply.berkeley.edu/apply/update?id=c3f8c9b3-3451-47c3-873d-d9c82a2b0a7a> which is
linked at the bottom of this page. Once you have found the right fit, accept your offer and choose your
pathway. You'll want to act quickly to reserve your seat in these programs, as space is limited. 

In light of the outstanding credentials you presented in your application, you and your family have
every reason to be proud of your academic and personal achievements. The Undergraduate Admissions
staff reviewed more than 87,000 freshman applications of extraordinary quality before selecting you for
this offer. To learn more, please review the Frequently Asked Questions
<https://apply.berkeley.edu/apply/update?id=95575b22-9059-4eb2-a492-a6a30514b600> below.

As a student at Berkeley, you will:	 follow in the footsteps of distinguished scholars who studied at one
of the world's premier universities.
	 interact with a diverse group of students and forge lasting friendships in your quest for intellectual
growth and academic excellence.
	 join a dynamic, supportive community that offers a wide range of educational, recreational, and social
opportunities.

Please follow the instructions on the MAP@Berkeley home page
<https://apply.berkeley.edu/apply/status> to formally accept your offer and to take the next step toward
becoming a Golden Bear.

Again, congratulations and welcome to the University of California, Berkeley!

Sincerely,

Olufemi Ogundele
Assistant Vice Chancellor and Director
Office of Undergraduate Admissions
University of California, Berkeley
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